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Carol was born in Connecticut in 1941, the third of
four children. The family moved to West Hartford,
Connecticut when she was five years old. Graduating
from Conard High School in 1959, she was accepted into
the Hartford Hospital School of Nursing program which
she graduated from in 1962,

Carol met her future husband Richard Chase, a native
of Sherman, New York, while she was enrolled as a
nursing student. They married and moved to Sherman
in 1963, and became the proud parents of their son Lane
in 1964,

Carol worked as a registered nurse for Marlin
Rockwell in Jamestown, New York, and Westfield
Memorial Hospital before accepting the position of
school nurse at Sherman Central School in 1978, She
contributed 30 years of service to the district retiring in
2008.

Carol quotes, “being a member of the Sherman
Central School team and working with our students was
the most rewarding part of my nursing career. It was
an honor to have been part of the educational
experience of our students. Watching their growth and
maturity was priceless. Many former students still
remember me fondly with smiles and hugs and
comment... you were my school nurse! That
recognition is the best ever!™




